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Olympia City Council Referral Request 

 
 
 

 

2016-000CS* 2017-0012NH 

Date of Referral 9-12-17 

Originator Council Member Jeannine Roe 

Referral To General Government 

Request At the August 22nd City Council meeting, representatives from Sustainable 
South Sound requested that the City Council pass a resolution establishing a 
goal to have a community garden within a half-mile of every resident. This 
referral proposes that the General Government take this request under 
consideration while also receiving two program updates –  

 Community Gardens at Sunrise & Yauger Parks  

 New Pilot-Program that allows Neighborhood Associations to create and 
manage gardens in unopened Right-of-Way.  

 

Options 1. Receive updates about existing programs and policies that support 
providing access to community gardens, and work with Sustainable 
South Sound to recommend a resolution to the full City Council. 

2. Do not move forward with the requested resolution.   

 

Timing  

October 25th General Government Meeting 

 

Attachments August 22nd Request  


